
Friday, 18 September 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome back to a new school year and to the Ladybird Class. My name is Miss Ratcliffe and I 

am the class teacher, we also have Miss Sharman and Mrs Waitt who are our teaching assistants. 
Our sessions run 8:30 to 11:30 in the morning and 12:30 to 3:30 in the afternoon. If you are dropping your child off late, 
please go to the school office so that they can be signed in. If your child is absent from school, please ring the school 
office on: 

01493 780007
Throughout each session we have water and milk for the children to drink along with fruit for snack. If you wish to send 
your child in with a drink please ensure that the bottle is named and we ask that you only send water in.
We also ask that children come to school with a spare set of clothes and a coat, especially in these coming months. 
Children will have access to our outside classroom throughout the school year and it is important that they have the 
correct clothing to ensure they can join their friends outside. Spare clothes and wellies can be stored in a named bag 
throughout the year on your child’s peg. If you have any old children’s clothes at home that you wish to donate please 
speak to Miss Ratcliffe.
In partnership with the Village Green Children’s Centre and Norfolk Schools Library Service we offer a library scheme. This 
allows you to borrow library books from school to read and explore at home. If your child is already a member of the 
library, simply bring their library card to school and you can start borrowing books. If you are not a member of the library 
and would like to borrow books please enquire at the Children’s Centre reception desk to discuss how you can become a 
member. 
The Ladybird Class now has Twitter! You can find us by searching: @Ladybird Class to see what we have been up to 
throughout the school year. You can also stay up to date by checking our parent’s board in the classroom. This will have 
information regarding activities planned for the week along with other key information. 
Our current topic is “All About Me” and we going to be looking at who we are, who is in our family and where we live. As 
part of this topic we will be looking at what we looked like as a baby, if possible we would appreciate it if you can bring a
baby picture of your child in. Please ensure that this picture has your child’s name is on the back so that it can be 
returned. 
Throughout the year we will hopefully be doing some cooking and baking, please sign the slip below and return to Miss 
Ratcliffe. 

Yours Sincerely 

Miss Ratcliffe. 

Child’s name: ___________________

I give/do not give permission for my child to take part in baking and cooking activities. 

Allergies: 

Signed…………………………………………………………… Date:…………………………………………


